
 

 

Announcements 

Thursday, April 17, 2025 

Blue Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  
  

 

Remember, students do not have school tomorrow, April 18, or Monday, April 21.  Make 
sure to sign up ahead of time for Resources next week so you are not randomly placed 
in a classroom.  

Please remember, you MUST have a hall pass to leave your classroom. Hall passes 

MAY NOT be shared by students. Teachers, please contact the print room if you need 

new hall passes for your classroom. 

 

Earth Club has 500 trees to help beautify our planet and we need your help.  We will be 
giving away 500 trees on April 22 to celebrate Earth Day.   Find us at the main 
entrances on Tuesday, April 22 at 2:30pm.   Grab a tree, take it home and plant it.   The 
Earth Club and our planet thanks you for your support. 
 
Best Buddies has their Monthly meeting today at the North Campus Jr study hall, from 
2:40-3:15 
 
Chess Club at North campus, from 2:45-3:45 
 
There is a student Tech Leader meeting at North campus, room 120-the library 
classroom, from 2:50-3:50 
 
 

Have an outstanding Thursday!! 


